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Dear Sirs/Madams

I strongly oppose the proposed Abortion Bill before parliament.

Every unborn child has a right to life and be brought into this world whole and complete,
 not cut to pieces and thrown into the trash or put into sample container and sent to a
 pathology lab to be experimented on.  Can you imagine how traumatizing that would be
 for the pathologist and If you knew that had happened to one of your
 unborn grandchildren, how would you feel?

Please stop this Bill, because we will all be accountable one day before G-d.

Sincerely

Sue Sawford
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